
   
 

 

**MEDIA ALERT** 
 

Westbound exit ramp at Exit 209 (Warren/SR 5) to close on Sunday night  

 
BEREA (July 16) – Starting Sunday night at approximately 8:00 p.m., July 18 through 4:00 a.m. 
Monday, July 19, the westbound Ohio Turnpike exit ramp at Exit 209 (Warren/SR 5) will be closed 
for emergency pavement repairs. 
 
Motorists can use Exit 218 (Niles-Youngstown/I-80/I-76), Exit 216 (Lordstown-East/Hallock-Young 
Road) or Exit 193 (Ravenna/SR 44) as a detour. When the work is completed, the ramp will be 
reopened.  
 
This work is part of the Ohio Turnpike’s 2021 Capital Improvement Program. For ongoing 
updates, motorists are encouraged to follow the Ohio Turnpike on Twitter: @OhioTurnpike.  
 

 
### 

For more information contact: 
Brian Newbacher, Public Information Officer, 440-971-2066, 440-821-3399 (cell) 
brian.newbacher@ohioturnpike.org 
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